
ECAM PRESIDENT’S SPECIAL NOTICE

Dave Cook - President, 
ECAM Board of Directors

City of Winnipeg: Scheduled AMANDA Software Maintenance 

– May 9–11

The City of Winnipeg is planning maintenance to its AMANDA software system, which powers the Permits Online platform. 
This update is part of the City’s ongoing efforts to improve the permitting experience through regular technology enhancements.

The system maintenance will begin at 4:30 p.m. on Friday, May 9, and is expected to be completed by the end of day on Sunday, May 11. 
To alert customers that Permits Online will be unavailable during this time, notifications will be published on both the City’s website and 
the Permits Online customer portal starting May 1, 2025. 


	Slide 1

